
 

 
December 19, 2019 
 
 
Dear Glovertown Academy and Charlottetown Primary families,  
 
In advance of the Christmas break, we wanted to provide you with an update on plans and next 
steps in the Glovertown Academy School System review process. 
 
In the interest of having an informed community discussion around the Motion, a new web page 
for this phase of the school review process is being compiled and will be shared with your 
school community early in the new year. 
 
Also expected in January, school community members will have an opportunity to provide 
feedback to the Newfoundland and Labrador English School Board Trustees on the specific 
motion outlined at their December 7th public meeting and provided to you earlier this month. An 
opportunity to provide online feedback will be provided through our community consultation tool, 
ThoughtExchange​, and a public school community meeting is anticipated to be scheduled for 
February/early-March​ in your area. We anticipate being back to you in early-January with an 
updated web page and more established dates around these consultations. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Duane Smith, Director of Schools, at (709) 
256-2547 (ext. 277) and ​duanesmith@nlesd.ca​.  
 
Thank you to the members of your community who have provided us with feedback during this 
process to date. We look forward to continuing to work with you in the new year. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Andrew Hickey 
Assistant Director of Education for Programs - Central Region (Acting) 
Central Regional Office 
Gander, NL 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aQRUmjHQ6x8&feature=emb_logo
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